AR

June 15, 2010 Special Selectmen's Meeting

Present: M. Richardson, Chairman, A. Richards, & A. A. Milkovits (C. Guiry absent)

Meeting opened at 9:30 AM

This special meeting was called for the Selectmen to review a request relative to funding for the Milford District Court, per HB 1516. The Selectmen reviewed the letter from Commissioner Hodgdon and Chief Justice John T. Broderick Jr, along with the Cost Allocation Plan and the copy of the House Bill version adopted by both bodies. After some discussion, a motion was made, seconded and voted unanimously to commit the Town of Mason to support the funding for Milford District Court in accordance with HB 1516, in order to keep the Court open in Milford.

Barbara L. Milking admin assistant

Meeting adjourned at 9:45 AM.

1